
 

 

17th September 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Oswald Road Primary School & Friends of Oswald Road School (PTA) 

Macmillan Cancer Support Coffee & the World’s Biggest Coffee Morning 
(Friday 25th September) 

 
DRESSING UP:  Ditch your standard clothes and come in dressed in the charity’s colours - purple, 

green and/or white – and make a donation (hand in to your class teacher). 
 
COFFEE  All parents and carers are invited to a special PTA coffee morning. 
MORNING:  All proceeds will go directly to Macmillan Cancer Support. 

Babies/toddlers welcome – toys available as usual. 
 

WHEN:  Friday 25th September 2015 from 9:00am to 10:00 am 
 
WHERE:  (Small) School Hall 
 
CAKE SALE:  Friday 25th September 2015, after school, from 3:20 pm 
WHERE:  Courtyard area of the playground. 
 
PLEASE:  We need your cake donations – either home-made or shop-bought. 

Please drop off your donations at the school office from 
Wednesday 23rd September 2015. Thank you! 

 
WHY?  Why are we helping? Every donation helps Macmillan be there for someone 

affected by cancer, from diagnosis, through treatment and beyond. Together we 
can make sure that no one faces cancer alone. 

 
HOW TO DONATE: If you cannot make it, you can still donate – hand in a donation to the school 

office or text our unique code CUP 1QM to 70550 to donate £5. 
 
ANY QUESTIONS: Contact Michelle Dennell (PTA Secretary) at michelle@galaxy17.co.uk or on  

07923 434437 or Alex Hodges (a.hodges@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk) 
 
 


